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Hi Everyone 

Christmas is fast approaching and in a few 

weeks time the children will start to learn 

some Christmas songs. From the last week of 

November up to Christmas, the children will 

have the opportunity to do lots of fun, 

festive activities.  

We will again be holding our Winter 

Wonderland Event on Wednesday 18th 

December at 1pm and would love to see you 

all there. (weather permitting)      

From Claire, Manager    

Naming of Items 

I know we have asked this on many 

occasions but please can you make 

sure you name all your child’s items, 

this includes bags, water bottles, 

lunchboxes, coats, cardigans, 

jumpers, hats, gloves, scarves. Many 

children have the same or similar 

items and some children do not 

recognise their things so by naming 

them makes it easier to know who 

owns what. 

  

                                       

WINTER WONDERLAND EVENT 

Please come and join us on 

Wednesday 18th December at 1pm for 

our Winter Wonderland Event. All 

preschool children will have the 

opportunity to meet Father Christmas 

and receive a gift. If they have 

younger siblings and you would like 

them to receive a gift please bring in a 

wrapped named present on the day 

and give to Claire or Andrea. Please 

note no school aged children are able 

to attend this event. 

You can also join in with some 

Christmas songs the children will be 

singing on the day.  

 

    Dates For Your Diary 

Winter Wonderland Event-1pm Wednesday 18th 

December 

Finish for Christmas – Wednesday 18th  December 

First day of Spring Term – Monday 6thth January 

Half Term – Monday 17th – Friday 21st February 

World Book Day – Thursday 6th March  

Finish for Easter – Friday 4th April 

First day of Summer Term – Tuesday 22nd April  

Half Term – Monday 26th – Friday 30th May 

Finish for Summer – Friday 18th July     

 

  

Wipes/Nappy Sacks 
Please can you all remember to supply 
your own wipes and nappy sacks. We need 
these when we are changing nappies, 
toilet accidents or changing clothes. 
Although we have a small supply at Happy 
Bunnies, recently we are having to buy 
more of these items. We do not ask 
parents to contribute to the cost of any 
consumables so this is why we ask you to 
supply your own.       
 


